Christina M. Fiorillo

From: GTony@coralsprings.org

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2016 1:02 PM

To: ADintelman@coralsprings.org; PDREB@coralsprings.org; jdagostinis@coralsprings.org
Subject: Fw: Department Recognition

FYI...

| submitted your Lifesaving award nomination to North American Rescue and Quikclot for recognitions as
well. North American Rescue will be placing your names and heroic actions on their social media

page. Quikclot will be reviewing your actions for additional awards. This is a big time shout out....well
deserved.

Stay safe and win all fights.

Out!

Sergeant Gregory Tony

Patrol Division / SWAT

Coral Springs Police Department
2801 Coral Springs Drive

Coral Springs, FL 33065
954-346-1273 office

954-829-5123 cell

From: Gregory Tony

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 12:34:29 PM
To: Clyde Parry; Ryan Gallagher; George Soberon
Subject: Re: Department Recognition

Will do Chief. Thanks for further supporting their efforts.

Sergeant Gregory Tony

Patrol Division / SWAT

Coral Springs Police Department
2801 Coral Springs Drive

Coral Springs, FL 33065
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954-346-1273 office
954-829-5123 cell

From: Clyde Parry

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 10:05 AM

To: Gregory Tony; Ryan Gallagher; George Soberon
Subject: RE: Department Recognition

| see no issue sharing the write-up. Just make sure any items (if any) that should be redacted are

Clyde

From: Gregory Tony

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:38 AM

To: Ryan Gallagher; George Soberon; Clyde Parry
Subject: FW: Department Recognition

Gentlemen,

| have a question. Now that the Lifesaving Commendation is awarded is it ok to share the results with the public? In
particular, can we formally share our officers’ actions with North American Rescue and Z-Medica. Both companies
periodically publish updates on Officers’ lifesaving actions whereas in the performance of their actions said officers
utilized any of their manufactured tactical medical supplies. Moreover, each company issues independent awards to
officers and/or military personnel.

| think the guys are deserving of what recognition they can get. Thoughts?

From: Christine Palacio

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 3:03 PM
To: GR:PDAIIEmployees

Subject: Department Recognition

Hello,

Please see the attached memo with the results from the last Department Recognition meeting. Thank you!

CHRISTIE PALACIO TOP
g - WORK
~l = Human Resources Support Specialist PLACES
CORAL Coral Springs Police Department = Human Resources
SPRINGS cpalacio@coralsprings.org = Phone 954-346-1313 = Fax 954-346-1780
Fiiiiialom City of Coral Springs, Florida = 2801 Coral Springs Drive = Coral Springs, Florida 33065
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